SCADDAN PRIMARY SCHOOL

PO Box 7
SCADDAN WA 6447

Email: Scaddan.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Important Dates

WEDNESDAY 27™ FEB
School Council/Board
training

MONDAY 4TH MARCH
Labour Day Public
Holiday—NO SCHOOL

WEDNESDAY 6TH
MARCH
School Council Meeting
@ 8am in Library

THURSDAY 7" MARCH
MSP Photography—
student photos

THURSDAY 14™ MARCH
Faction Carnival

THURSDAY 21°" MARCH
Assembly
P&C Bookcovering

THURSDAY 28™ MARCH
Triple P Program @
Grass Patch Hall
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Learning & Friendship

Phone: (08) 9075 6055

Fax: (08) 9075 6028
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From the Principal:

Dear Parents and families,

The start of the school year is always very hectic and this year is no exception.
The term planner has quickly filled up with carnivals, photos, incursions and
numerous meetings.

| continue to take pride in seeing our students displaying the Core Values and
also being able to articulate why they are important.

Finally, thank you to everyone for ensuring that our Public School Review went
well. The review team were incredibly complimentary about the relationships
within the school community and | am looking forward to seeing the report
which should be available on the school website in about a week’s time.

Scitech

Both staff and students from both Scaddan PS and Salmon Gums PS commented
on how good the Scitech incursion was. It was great to see students of all ages
immersed in the chemical science activities. Thank you to the Scitech team for a
great day.

Photos

Our school photos are taking place next Thursday 7" March. Photos will take
place in the morning. Family photos will be first and if you require sibling photos,
there are envelopes available from the front office.

All students are required to wear formal uniform for the photos. All photos
ordered will be through the online ordering system this year. If you have any
issues with the ordering system — please contact MSP direct on 9240 8000.
Formal Uniform = White shirt, Blue bottoms.

Assembly

Thank you to Mrs Rooney and the senior students for presenting their zentangle
patterns last Thursday. Well done to all of the seniors for delivering their lines so
clearly. Congratulations to Lucas, Jim, Cooper and Thomas who were presented
with merit certificates. Aussie of the Month recipient— Lucy. Congratulations to
all winners.

Pride ~ Excellence ~ Kespect ~ Nurturing



P&C

Thank you to everyone who attended the P&C AGM and meeting. It was great to see so many parents
attend. I'd like to welcome the new office bearers Amanda Biggers, Stephanie Gilmour, Catherine
Sanderson, and Tara Vermeersch and wish to thank Chantelle Hallam, Lynne Norwood, Naomi and Dale
Hartley and Mark Wandel for all of your hard work.

Congratulations to the office bearers for 2019;

President: Amanda Bouckaert Vice President/Secretary: Amanda Biggers
Treasurer: Aneka Marshman Lunch/Canteen Coordinator: Catherine Sanderson
East Bus Representative: Aneka Marshman West Bus Representative: Tara Vermeersch

South Bus Representative: Stephanie Gilmour WASSCO Representative: Lynne Norwood
Uniform Coordinator: Ros Tyrrell
Publicity Officer: Lynne Norwood & Amanda Bouckaert

Faction Carnival

The students are busily preparing for the Faction Carnival on Thursday 14" March. More information and a
request for helpers will be coming home this week. If you wish to know your student’s factions, please put
a note in your child’s diary. Your child’s teacher has a list and will be able to tell you whether they are
Dempster (White) or Fleming (Blue).

Interschool Carnival
The Interschool Carnival will be hosted by the Esperance Christian School and will be held at the Greater
Sports Ground on Friday 5 April.

Triple P

The Triple P (Positive Parenting Program) will be held on 28/3/19, 4/4/19 and 11/4/19. We are expecting
to hold the programme at Grass Patch Hall at around 10.00am. An invite to the event will be sent home to
parents from Scaddan PS, Salmon Gums PS, Cascade PS, Grass Patch Playgroup and Salmon Gums
Playgroup. The link below gives you more information on the program.
https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/au-uken/about-triple-p/positive-parenting-program/

NAPLAN Online
Once again, Scaddan Primary School Year 3 and 5 students will be participating in NAPLAN Online in Term
2. Parents whose children are taking part will receive an information brochure with this week’s newsletter.

French

Our senior students are learning French through SIDE (School of Isolated and Distance Education).
Currently sessions are being run on a Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon with Year 3 and 4 students
starting at 1.00pm and Year 5 and 6 students starting at 1.40pm.

Kind regards,

David Vooght-Simpson
Tuesday 26" February
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VALUES STAR BIRTHDAY WISHES

FEBRUARY

Bridie—24"
MARCH

Neela—11"

Caitlyn

“« - . Liam_3lst
For demonstrating the value of nurturing

through being kind to everyone, and sharing
her resources to help others.”

Voluntary Contributions and Charges

We are now collecting Voluntary Contributions and Charges. Endorsed by the School Council and provided
to all parents at the end of last year, these payments greatly assist in the provision and planning of a range |
of activities for your children. Please make cheques payable to Scaddan Primary School or directly deposit

into the school account (details provided on the 2019 Voluntary Contributions and Charges sheet). If you
need any more information do not hesitate to contact Mrs Berry in the office.

WHO HAS RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT?

Pride Nurturine

Bridie -
caitlyn ~2l€isha

Ryder S.

cooper HUNtEr

-Josh

Caitlyn Aidan
HESPEE: Bicellente
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Scaddan Primary School
SCHOOL PHOTOS INFORMATION
Our School Photos will be taken on:
Thursday 7th of March 2019 in the morning

Class Photos/Portraits:
 Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or
not.

* The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your child will be given
an online ordering instruction slip and a unique student shootkey. Log onto
www.msp.com.au and follow the prompts to place your order.

« If you lose your shootkey the school reception will have a copy to quote back to
you.

» The expiry date for online ordering is the 13.03.19. Any orders received after this
date will incur a $30.00 archive fee. You can email your order request through to
reorders.perth@msp.com.au or call our office on 08 9240 8000

Family Photos:

* Envelopes can be obtained from Administration.
» Family photos are taken each morning before school (after bus arrives).

* Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are handed to the
Photographers on photo day.

« If you do not have the correct money we will provide any change needed when
photos are delivered to school.

* Family photos cannot be ordered online.

Special/Sports Group Photos:

« If your child is in a Special/Sports photo you will receive a link and password to
the online gallery after photo day. You can then view and order if required. Photos
will be delivered with the school’s bulk order.

Please Note: Class Groups, Individuals and Family Photos are not available
to view online




HAVE YOU REGISTERED FOR AUSKICK THIS YEAR?

Esperance Auskick kicks off on Saturday 4™ May
9:00am at main Soccer Oval.

Ages - Pre-Primary to Year 3
Registration Fee: $80

Register online at www.aflauskick.com.au

All you need is your postcode and an email address. If you have any problems with registration please
contact the EDFA office at edfa@bigpond.net.au

For further information please contact the either the League Coordinator on 0438 942 972 or Chris
Cassam 0400 763 052

EDFA YR4 COMPETITION

Esperance Junior Football Yr4 program kicks off on Saturday 4" May, 9:00am at Ports
Oval.

The Year 4 group participate in a transition year between Auskick and the EDFA U12’s (Yr5 and Yr6).
The focus is on having fun and learning the skills and playing the game.

Training and games will be held on Saturday mornings.

FEES :S80 and registration is via the Esperance District Football Association’s website

Register online at http://websites.sportstg.com/

All you need is your postcode and an email address. If you have any problems with registration please
contact the EDFA office at edfa@bigpond.net.au

For further information please contact the League Coordinator on 0438 942 972
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NETBALL CLUB o v 0 6 A o

GNC 2019 Registration & TERM 1
Trials @ Tue 12th February - Tue 2nd Aprll
. TERM 2 ®e
Past and new players welcome of all skill . Tue 8th May - Tue 26th June
levels . TERM 3 ®
Indoor Stadium, Black Street Tue 31st July - Tue 18th September
‘ TERM 4 °
Esperance

th Tue 15th October - Tue 3rd December
Sunday 10" March, 9:00am — Noon o Ages 4 to10-330pm - 415pm

th ) _
Saturday 16th March, 11:30am - 2pm & Ages 11t0 16 - 4.15pm - 5.00pm
Sunday 17" March, 10am — Noon ® cost: $100 for 8 week course

contact: 0419049246
email: twilightyogastudio@gmail.com ®
address: U4 / 58 Windich St cnr Hicks St
www.twiIightgogostudio.gom.ou

Uniforms can be ordered with registration
on these dates also

®

To qualify for senior netball, players must be

°
turning 15 years old this year; born in 2004 PY s ° @ ®
or earlier.
@ ]
Any enquiries contact Donna Curnow on o
0428 753 008 Twilighl”

MSCHOLASTIC

Book Club LOOP

for Parents

LOOP is the Scholastic Book Club
Linked Online Ordering & Payment platform for parents.

To order and pay for Scholastic Book Club by credit card visit:
www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP

GET IT ON ” Download on the

P> Google play ll @8 App Store




ESFerance Civic
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THE HIGHWAYMEN
Tickets $50-59

ribute to the Outiaws of Country.. Kris
Kristofferson, Johnny Cash, Waylon
JenningsandWillieNelson-fourtoweringgiants
in the music industry. The show features great
musicianship with pedal steel guitar, acoustic

and electric guitars, drums, banjo, mandolin,
fiddle and harmonica. The Highwaymen
Tribute Show is a musical and visual re-
creation - right down to their desert backdrop
and the trademark rifle coats...an opportunity
like no other for Country music lovers.
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MorniNG MELODIES
BRING YOUR MaTE
TICKETS $5

ring your lunch and join us for Morning

Melodies. Live music brought to you
by our very own LOCAL talent Emily
Altieri. Emily's sound is a mix of soulful
vocals laid over relaxed jazzy acoutics.
Complimentary tea and coffee available.
11am-1pm, 2nd Thursday of the month. No
bookings required, music starts @ noon.
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Toni CHILDS
TickeTs $64 - $68

egendary Toni Childs comes to Esperance

for a special two hour performance as
she celebrates her 30th year of ‘Union’.
Enjoy fan favourites from Union, House of
Hope, The Woman's Boat and Keep the
Faith...and Toni’'s new music from two very
special albums, It's All a Beautiful Noise and
Citizens of the Planet. Emmy Winner and
three-time Grammy nominated recording
artist, Toni is a celebrated singer/songwriter
known for her powerful voice, Inspiring

independent spirit and crafted storytelling.

Government of Western Australia
WA Country Health Service
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NORSEMAN
COMMUNITY
MARKETS

SUMMER
SERIES 2019

SATURDAY 16TH FEBRUARY
SATURDAY 16TH MARCH

8AM - 12PM
ROBERTS STREET
NORSEMAN TOWN CENTRE

For more information or to book &
stall please contact Qlenna:
0412061336
olenna@happyseedyogalife.com.au

“Does this ring a bell with you?”

Bed wetting, also referred to as Nocturnal Enuresis is a common issue in many Australian
househelds which affects children of all ages. This problem entails children who lack night-time
bladder control, at an age which control is expected (between the ages of 5-19).

Esperance Population Health provides an 8 week program using a mat and bell system that can
assist children to become dry from ages 5 % years to 17. You need to get a referral from the
doctor to be eligible for the program.

For more information please contact Kayla Tonkin at Esperance Population Health on 90710400
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